
Working together to support our students

Christmas Fayre
Thursday 17th December, 3.30pm - 5pm

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

It’s that festive time again. Each form is battling it out to win prizes for their Christmas stalls at our 
annual Christmas Fayre... so it should be very exciting.  This year there are prizes up for grabs for 
most environmentally friendly, most festive, most original and the most successful - we are looking 
forward to seeing some entrepreneurial ideas!

We also have a Christmas photo pod, festive refreshments, ra�e and chocolate tombola, 
Christmas gifts & goodies stalls, craft and much, much more.

We would be very grateful for any contributions which could include:

 A ra�e prize to add to our ra�e table
 Festive chocolate items for our Christmas tombola
 Your time manning a stall
 Any other contributions welcome!

Donations can either be left at reception or be placed in the marked box which will be in the 
entrance hall on the evening of the Carol Service on Wednesday 16th December.

Alternatively, please email Claire on clairewakefield@icloud.com for collection.

Wishing you a happy festive season! 

The Ladies’ College
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